The Forest Refuse Site is **CLOSED until further**notice! The AIA is no longer leasing the property
and is currently in a cleanup and revitalization
phase per the agreement with the landowner.

A new location is in the planning & permit stage of development on Arrowhead's own property. While this process will take a few months, all residents and contractors are encouraged to stock pile their forest refuse on their own lots until the new site can be prepared.

Everyone's patience is appreciated during this transition and relocation period.

Please do NOT attempt to burn your forest refuse in your fire pits nor to haul it up country for disposal. This is strictly prohibited by the Forest Service (USFS) and is punishable by law.

Thank you!

AIA Board of Directors

FOREST REFUSE SITE

CLOSED AREA

UNTIL
FURTHER
NOTICE

Posted in June/July 2018 Smoke Signals Newsletter